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CPE Quarterly Recap [1]

March 15, 2014 by normandy.roden [2]

An excellent response – in registrations and evaluations – to our Continuing Professional 
Education (CPE) offerings this quarter. We presented 4 new courses, and 2 popular repeats, 
at the Grant Street building in February. A hearty “welcome!” to the 10 participants who were 
completely new to the CPE Program. And a “thank you!” to all attendees, who gave us a 97% 
strongly/agree for effectiveness of instructors, relevance of topics, and delivery of learning 
objectives. We’ll open registration for April CPE classes soon.
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